
Fall Program: The Talented and 

Funny Kell Black 
 

More than 70 members and guests attended the 

Library Society’s Fall Program in the Felix G. 

Woodward Library. After a scrumptious buffet 

dinner prepared by Chef Wendell Hensley and his 

students, Kell Black, professor of art at APSU, 

explained how he first became interested in paper 

art engineering. He gave a humor-filled talk about 

writing and designing his three books on the 

topic: Paper Chess; Paper New York: Build Your 

Own Big Apple; and Paper London: Take a Tour 

of the City’s Iconic Sites. 
 

 
 

  Kell Black shows his book Paper London 
 

Motoring Back in the Day 
 

At the Summer Program, Dr. John Butler, APSU 

professor emeritus of biology, antique car buff, 

and one of our newest board members, gave an 

entertaining and informative presentation about 

the early days of automobiling. He displayed 

numerous photos from his book, First Highways 

of America: A Pictorial History of Roads for 

Automobiles, and told humorous stories about 

motoring mishaps on what passed for roads and 

highways back in the Roaring Twenties. 
 

 
 
 
A photo from John  
Butler’s book 
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You are invited to our  
Winter Program featuring  

Sue Freeman Culverhouse, 
who will be talking  

about her new book,  
Tennessee Literary Luminaries: 

From Cormac McCarthy to 
Robert Penn Warren 

 

 
 

Some of the research for Ms. Culverhouse’s  
book was conducted in the Special 

Collections of the Felix G. Woodward Library. 

 
5 p.m., Thursday,  

February 20, 2014 
at the Felix G. Woodward Library, 

room 232, APSU 
 

Refreshments & punch  
 

RSVP by Feb. 17 to 931-221-7618 
 

 
 

We need a few more members for the 
Communications and Membership 

Committees.  If you are interested in 
volunteering, please contact Judith 
Castleberry, Society President, at 

castleberryj@apsu.edu, or Joe Weber, 
Library Director, at weberj@apsu.edu  

or 931-221-7618. 
 

 
 

 



Funding Information Resources 
 

The Board voted to once again donate funds to pay for the subscriptions to three online 

information resources: Dissertations and Theses Abstracts and Index, American Song, and 

VAST: Academic Video Collection.  The total cost of the three will be $13,600 this year. 

Your contributions help to make this donation possible. On behalf of Austin Peay students 

and faculty, thank you for your generosity!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Woodward Library Society Board Members, 2013-14 
 

Judith Castleberry, President     John Scaife, Director 

Allan Groves, Vice President/President-elect   Tammy Cunningham, ex-officio, 

Taylor Emery, Secretary          University Advancement Office 

Corinne Mabry, Treasurer     Inga Filippo, ex-officio,  

Ellen Taylor, Immediate Past President         Library Faculty Representative 

Benita Bruster, Director      Francis Massinon, ex-officio,  

John Butler, Director            University Library Committee Chair 

Aleeta Christian, Director     Joe Weber, ex-officio,  

Jane Diehr, Director            Director of Library Services 

Norbert Puszkar, Director 

 

 
 
 

A non-profit organization 
affiliated with the Austin Peay 
State University Foundation 
 
 
Mailing address:   
Woodward Library Society 
Felix G. Woodward Library 
Austin Peay State University  
P.O. Box 4595 
Clarksville, TN  37044 
 
 
Felix G. Woodward Library:  
931-221-7346 
 
Library Directors Office:  
931-221-7618 
E-mail: weberj@apsu.edu 
 
We are on the Web:  
http://library.apsu.edu/society 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events… 
 

Be sure to save the evening of Monday, April 21, 2014, for the Society’s 

Spring Social dinner event, which will be held in the F&M Bank’s 

wonderful Franklin Room.  Invitations will be mailed in March.  This year’s 

social will feature Dr. Sharon Mabry, acclaimed recitalist, teacher, and 

author of the book, The Performing Life: A Singer’s Guide to Survival. 
 

 


